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I N  T H I S  I S S U E :

This summer was busy for

the Office of Sustainability in

prepping for the 2021-2022

school year. 

We are excited to be in our

new permanent space back

in the GSC this month and

for the events we have

planned for the fall

semester! 

Howdy



FOR CERTIFYING THEIR OFFICE 
AT THE SUPPORTER  LEVEL

Interested in certifying your office? Let us know by emailing sustalliance@tamu.edu

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
AND OCCUPATIONAL  HEALTH

SUSTAINABILITY TIP OF THE MONTH

Hint: If 50% of your office does this, you've completed an 
ASA Office Certification checklist item.

Attending trainings such as
Aggie Allies, Green Dot, etc.

are great ways to educate
yourself on social sustainability.



SUSTAINABILITY
PROGRAM HIGHLIGHT

Did you know?

The Department of

Residence Life has

received over $388,000

for 19 different

environmentally

sustainable projects on

campus through the

Aggie Green Fund.

The Department of Residence Life strives to engage and

educate our diverse student population about sustainability

with the mission of making sustainability an Aggie tradition.

They do this through their Sustainability Plan and programs:

Aggie Eco Reps

Green Dorm Certification

E-Waste Bins

The U-Challenge

Donate, Don't Dump

Grocery Give & Grab

Soles 4 Souls

Trex Plastic Challenge



On July 31, we

hosted a sustainability

celebration at 

Snooze, an A.M. Eatery to say

THANK YOU to those who

work to make Texas A&M

more sustainable.

 

Snooze opens August 4th to

the public.


